
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I have read the documents for the Offshore Grid Delivery Model Option Consultation. The back up documents are 

thorough but leave a gaping hole. At present we do not have legislation for onshore wind farms from the 

Government, we only have out dated guidelines. It is imperative that we have legislation to cover all wind farms, 

on and offshore before any delivery models can be chosen. It does not matter which of the 4 options is chosen 

there must be rules to govern major infrastructure project such as this. 

 

 

The immediate need for legislation will also prevent every project going to appeal after appeal. The legislation 

must be thoroughly thought through and the public must be given consultation time. 


